MIDHURST ROTHER COLLEGE PARENTS

ASSOCIATION T
) —*

Midhurst Rother
College

Dear Parents/Carers, 12th September 2022

Welcome back to a new academic year at Midhurst Rother College and a warm
welcome to parents with children who have started year 7. | hope that everybody is

settling in well.

We have our first MRC Parents Guest Speaker talk on Wednesday 21st
September 6.15pm followed by a mini AGM.

MRC PARENTS TALK
BY GERALDINE JOAQUIM

SUPPORTING YOUR CHILD THROUGH ANXIETY

MEETING WEDNESDAY 21st SEPTEMBER TALK STARTS AT 6.30PM
IN THE COLLEGE LIBRARY DOORS OPEN 6.15PM
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MRC Parents Association, Midhurst Rother College, North Street, Midhurst.



We are thrilled to welcome Geraldine back for a talk that will be full of tools to help
understand how to support childhood anxiety.

We are getting ready for our first event since the pandemic which is our magnificent
MRC Parents Fireworks on Friday 4th November. We have the smallest team of
parents running this event so would be thrilled to enrol any helpers just for the
night, or if you fancy joining the team it can give you the opportunity to build on
your events planning skills and meet other parents.

We also have a special ticket price for parents for Epic Comedy at MRC in
November. Use MRCPARENT as the discount code at checkout and you can buy a
ticket for £10.00 which is a discount of £5.00

If you have any questions please email mrc-parents@mrc-academy.org
Best wishes

Angela Tysoe
Chair of MRC Parents
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